Voters Notice

The supervisors of the Voter Checklist will be meeting on Wednesday,
August 29, 2018 from 7:00 —7:30 pm at the Plainfield Town Offices in
Meriden Village at 110 Main Street. The Supervisors will update,
correct and finalize the checklist for the September 11, 2018 State
Primary Election. After this date, all new voters must wait to register at
the polling place on election day.



